
  

 
Phoum Leu, Prek Aignchaing Commune,  
Mouk Kompoul District, Kandal Province 

098 299 957 

 

Phnom Penh,  23 May 2024 

Mr. Divyanshu SHARMA  

Letter of Appreciation 

 

Dear Div, 

On behalf of the Sok Khieu Samithi’s Art Association, I would like to express my 

profound appreciation for your generous donation of 600 United States Dollar (Six 

Hundred USD) to our association. Your donation not only provides financial assistance 

but also serves as a vote of confidence in our mission and activities.  

The Sok Khieu Samithi’s Art Association is more than just an organization; it is a platform 

for dreams, a haven for creativity, and a catalyst for change. We provide opportunities 

for aspiring musicians, artists, painters, writers, and filmmakers to study, learn, and 

grow. At Sok Khieu Samithi’s Art Association, we desire to create a world where every 

young artist can dream without boundaries, create without fear, and inspire without 

limits. It is about ensuring that every young artist has the opportunity to shine, to grow, 

and to contribute to the world in their unique way. Your contribution helps us further 

this vision and create a vibrant cultural landscape in our community. 

Once again, thank you for your thoughtful contribution. We are honoured to have your 

support and look forward to sharing the results of our work with you in the future. 

 

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration, along with my best wishes for 

your continued success.  

Sincerely yours,  

 

Khieu Mealy 
Chairwoman  


